

3618148367

May 6, 2014

Maureen O'Meara, Town Planner Town of Cape Elizabeth 320 Ocean House Road P.O. Box 6260 Cape Elizabeth, Maine 04107

SUBJECT:

The Well at Jordan Farms Site Plan-21 Wells Road

Dear Maureen:

We have received and reviewed a submission package dated May 2, 2014 for the subject project. The package included a cover letter addressed to you from Todd Gammon of Blais Engineering in South Portland, Maine with a six drawing plan set with a revision date of May 2, 2014 and supporting documentation. Based on our review of submitted material, it appears that all comments from our previous review have been addressed and all proposed improvements are in conformance with the technical requirements of Section 19-9 of the Zoning Ordinance.

Should there be any questions or comments regarding our review, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

AMEC Environment & Infrastructure, Inc.

Stephen D. Harding, P.E.

Town Engineer

SDH:cca

cc: Bob Malley, Public Works Director

Caitlyn Abbott, AMEC

S:\\ 360 Town of Cape Elizabeth\\ 3618148367 The Well Restaurant\\ Correspondence\\ Letters\\ omeara 06 May 2014.docx